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January 30, 2006

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a AmerenUE
(“AmerenUE” or the “Company”), are being transmitted to you for filing as a revision of
Schedule No. 2, Schedule of Rates for Gas Service:

%‘_’/, Filed Canceling
/lAmgmn 3 Revised Sheet No. 78 2" Revised Sheet No. 78
UE 2™ Revised Sheet No. 79 1% Revised Sheet No. 79

These sheets are issued January 30, 2006 to become effective on and after March 1, 2006.

It was decided to release more funds for the program due to customer response. These
revised sheets increase the amount of dollars available for AmerenUE’s Missouri Energy
Efficient Natural Gas Equipment Rebate Program. The program is designed to encourage
more effective utilization of natural gas by encouraging energy efficiency improvements
through the replacement of inefficient natural gas equipment with high efficient Energy Star
rated natural gas equipment. The Company’s participation in such financial incentives is
limited to funds allocated for that purpose by the Residential and Commercial Energy
Efficiency Collaborative pursuant to the Stipulation and Agreement approved by the Missouri
Public Service Commission in Case No. GR-2003-0517.

The Company is requesting expedited treatment of these tariffs with an effective date of
February 13, 2006, in order to keep the program active per decision of the members of the
Collaborative.

Sincerely,

Enclosures

Cc: Office of Public Counsel
Tom imhoff, MPSC
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